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February 23, 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On 21 February the Prime Minister made is it clear that COVID-19 continues to be a virus that we have 
to learn to live with. 

The main messages are: 

• Children must attend school. 

• All usual measures around hand washing, ventilation and cleaning are to remain. 

• UKHSA guidance should be followed if a child or staff member becomes ill with Covid 19. 

• If children are unwell, as would usually be the case, they should remain at home. 

• Face coverings are no longer advised for pupils, staff and visitors in classrooms and communal areas. 

• Twice weekly asymptomatic testing by staff in schools will no longer be required. 

• Should the number of positive cases substantially increase in school we should reintroduce additional 
measures. 

 

Weekly Covid 19 cases will continue to be reported to parents and carers on our school website under 
COVID Updates. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Mrs J Smith 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/uk-health-security-agency

